
AFRICA ACADEMY WELCOMES A NEW CO-OPTED MEMBER FROM ZIMBABWE

At an EXCO meeting of the Africa Academy for Environmental Health that was held in

Nairobi Kenya on 21 August 2009 Mrs Margaret Macherera from the National University for

Science and Technology (NAST) was co-opted as An EXCO member of the Africa Academy for

Environmental Health. She is the Head of Department of Environmental Health at NAST. She

qualified in Zimbabwe as an environmental health practitioner, practised in Zimbabwe and

furthered her studies at the Tshwane University of Technology in Pretoria, South Africa as

well as in Denmark. She will share the responsibility for the communication portfolio with

the Chairperson Dr Koos Engelbrecht. The EXCO and other academics in Africa are

welcoming Margaret and is looking forward sharing experiences and practises in

environmental health. She can be contacted at the following e-mail address:

mmacherera@gmail.com

By: Dr JC Engelbrecht: Chairperson of the Africa Academy for Environmental Health


